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COMMUNITY UPDATE | AUg 19, 2020

General Inquiries: visit campbellriver.ca/COVID-19
Call 250.286.5700
Email info@campbellriver.ca

The Sportsplex is temporarily closed from Aug. 31 to
Sept. 13 due to work on the gym floor. Access will
continue to be restricted upon completion of the work.
The weight room will re-open on Monday, Sept. 14.
Book online at campbellriver.ca/online-registration

The Willow Point tennis courts are closed from
Aug. 15 for a period of two weeks for cleaning and
resurfacing. The courts will be locked during this time.

The Downtown Safety Office has re-opened. Office
hours are Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Please follow all posted directions.

For building inquiries: call 250-286-5757

All other development inquiries: call 250.286.5725

The Development Services Department is open for
in-person meetings by appointment.

or email building@campbellriver.ca

or email planning@campbellriver.ca

On Monday, August 24, the use of face
coverings on BC Transit buses will
become mandatory. More info at
bctransit.com/together-we-ride

Campbell River City Council will be accepting applications for 2020 Community Partnership grants until 4:30 p.m. Friday, September 11, 2020.

Applications and a copy of Council’s Finance Policy are available on the City website at www.campbellriver.ca by selecting Your City Hall / Advisory Committees /
Community Partnership Committee (see link at the bottom of page) or from City Hall upon request.

Applications should be submitted to the attention of Aaron Daur, Finance Controller, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River, BC V9W 4C7.

For further information or clarification on the application process contact Aaron Daur, Finance Controller, by telephone at 250-286-5722 or by email at
aaron.daur@campbellriver.ca.

Community Partnership Grants are available for community groups which meet the criteria stated in the City of Campbell River Council Finance Policy
Section 2.3.

TIME TO APPLY FOR 2021 COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP GRANTS (GRANT-IN-AID)


